
CITY OF WALLED LAKE 

  BRANCH CHIPPING PROGRAM

The City of Walled Lake Department of Public Services (DPS) provides a monthly branch 

chipping service to residents throughout the City beginning the first Monday of April through 

the first Monday of October. The DPS will chip branches no smaller than 2” in diameter. 

Please leave branches as long as possible. Place branches at the curb with cut edges toward the 

road and stacked neatly.  

The City does NOT chip trees or brush. Please hire a private contractor to remove trees or 

large piles. The City is unable to chip stumps, roots, small hedges, spindly branches, or 

branches that are twisted, gnarled, or have a large “V” fork. Please place these items in a 

brown paper ward waste bag or a 32-gallon container clearly marked “yard waste,” as the 

pieces will not feed through the chipper.  

Your brush was NOT picked up today (or partially picked up) because of one or more of the 

following: 

 Branches were not places neatly at the curb with the cut edges toward the road. 

 Stumps 

 Roots were not cut off 

 Items were small, spindly, trimmings or clippings – yard waste 

 Branches are twisted and gnarled, or had a large “V” fork 

Please note of this problem and correct it for next month’s pickup. 

Thank you.  


